
 
 

No. 68 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice: 
 

Report on Alcohol Mandatory Treatment 
 
Has the review of Alcohol Mandatory Treatment that was commissioned by 

the previous government been received and, if so, when will it be released 

publically or tabled in the Legislative Assembly? 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

 

Response 
 

An independent evaluation of the Alcohol Mandatory Treatment program was 

commissioned by the CLP Government in late 2015. It was undertaken by 

PricewaterhouseCoopers Indigenous Consulting (PIC) in partnership with 

Menzies School of Health Research. 

 

The report “Evaluation of the Alcohol Mandatory Treatment Program” was 

provided to the Department of Health in February 2017.   

 

The report and the response to the recommendations were published on the 

Department of Health’s website on 21 April 2017: 

https://health.nt.gov.au/professionals/alcohol-and-other-drugs-health-

professionals/alcohol-mandatory-treatment-amt 
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